
 

 

 

01/11/23 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
  
I hope this message finds you well. We would like to inform you that due to the Met Office Amber weather warning 
predicting torrential rain and strong winds with gusts of over 60mph caused by Storm Ciaran, The Hastings Academy 
will be opening at a later time of 10:00 am tomorrow, 2nd November. 
  
This decision has been made to ensure the safety of our students and staff, allowing them additional time to make 
their way to the school site, considering the potential transport issues that may arise due to the adverse weather 
conditions. 
  
On this delayed start day, students will have a ten-minute tutor time for registration at 10:00 am. Afterward, they 
will proceed to their period 2 lessons, with the rest of the day running as normal. 
  
We kindly request that you check our website and your emails tomorrow morning, as we will provide an update by 
8:30am regarding the conditions on the school site. If these conditions make it unsafe for the Academy to open, we 
will notify you promptly. In the event of closure, please be advised that lessons will be set via class charts on line.  
  
The safety of our school community is of utmost importance to us, and we appreciate your understanding and 
support in this matter. 
  
Yours Sincerely, 
  
Simon Addison 
  

Mr S. Addison 
Principal 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


